Good afternoon Senators,

Due to the number of vacancies in the Student Senate, reaching quorum to approve vacancy
replacements has become unattainable.

In accordance with rule 340.8, “If, at any time, a number of vacancies occur simultaneously
such that quorum would be unattainable to approve vacancy replacements, within a reasonable
period of time after accumulation of said total vacancies, the Senate President shall announce
that a joint meeting of the Student Senate Executive Committee and the Replacement and
Agenda Committee will be convened no earlier than seven (7) and no more than fourteen (14)
calendar days succeeding said announcement, for the purpose of interviewing and appointing
replacements for said Student Senate seat vacancies until enough vacancies are filled so that
quorum is attainable.”

The Student Senate Executive Committee and the Replacement and Agenda Committee will be
having a joint meeting at 10AM ET on May 30th, 2021 in a location to be announced. In the
meeting we will interview and appoint replacements for vacant seats so that quorum will be
attainable in the next meeting.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Best,

Franco Luis | Senate President
University of Florida Student Government
Office: 352.273.4422 | senatepresident@sg.ufl.edu<mailto:senatepresident@sg.ufl.edu>



